
Get a 30-day emergency 
refill for your 
prescriptions

If your pharmacy has been affected by the civil unrest and 
is closed, we are here to help. Please contact one of the 
Allina Health Pharmacies in the neighborhood. Our staff 
will work with you to get your non-controlled prescription 
medications refilled.

The MN Board of Pharmacy has authorized a 30-day emergency refill for patients whose pharmacy 
has been affected.  Our pharmacies can work with patients to obtain their prescription and 
insurance information to fill their non-controlled maintenance medications. Controlled substances 
will require a new prescription from your doctor.  
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Site Address/Phone/Fax Hours 

Allina Health Heart 
Hospital Pharmacy 

920 East 28th Street 
Minneapolis, MN  55407 
612-775-3100
612-775-3150 (fax)

Open 24 hours 

Allina Health 
Phillips Eye 
Institute Pharmacy 

2215 Park Avenue South 
Minneapolis, MN  55404 
612-775-8896
612-775-8727 (fax)

913 East 26th Street 
Minneapolis, MN  55407 
612-863-5370
612-863-8582 (fax)

M-F:  7:30am-6pm
Sa:  9am-12pm

M-F:  7:30am-5pmAllina Health Piper 
Building Pharmacy  




